
 

 

Friday 20th January 2023 

 

Changing of School Hours 

 

Dear Parents/Carer’s, 

 

From September 2023, the government have an expectation that the minimum school week 

should be 32 hours and 30 minutes. Currently school opens at 8:45am and closes at 3pm which is 

a total of 6 hours and 15 minutes per day and in total this comes to 31 hours and 15 minutes per 

week. 

 

Therefore, the Governors of Leamington Community Primary School have decided to lengthen the 

school day by 15 minutes so school closes at 3:15pm from September 2023. This will mean a total 

school week of 32 hours and 30 minutes. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr. Paul Vine 

Head Teacher 


